
Sponsorship	Proposal	for	Women’s	Football	in	Grenada	

	

ST	GEORGE’S,	July	5,	2013	–	Women’s	football	in	
Grenada	may	soon	have	a	title	sponsor,	this	after	
the	 		 Grenada	 Football	 	Association	 (GFA)	 and	
Beacon	Insurance	Company	Limited	recently	held	
talks	about	the	sport	on	the	island.	

It	has	been	reported	that	Country	Manager,	Molly	
Roberts	 expressed	 an	 interest	 in	 supporting	
women’s	 football	 as	 well	 as	 forging	 a	 new	
relationship	with	the	GFA,	during	a	meeting	with	
the	association’s	boss	Cheney	Joseph.	

The	 two	 officials	 also	 reportedly	 reviewed	 the	 failure	 of	 women’s	 football	 locally.	 Eight	
teams	 are	 expected	 to	 participate	 in	 the	 proposed	 tournament	 scheduled	 to	 kick‐off	 on	
September	14.	

The	emphasis	of	the	tournament	will	also	be	to	create	awareness	of	women’s	football	and	
matches	will	be	played	in	local	communities.	

This	 tournament	 will	 precede	 a	 FIFA‐funded	 Women	 Community	 Football	 Programme	
scheduled	to	start	on	October	14.	
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